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DO NOT MISS OUR 
NEXT BUREAU 

MEETING! 
*  *  *  *  * 

Sunday, August 28, 2011 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Meeting Starts at 10:00 A.M. 
Coffee and Rolls at 9:15 A.M. 

 

Program  
Most Worshipful 

R. Stephen Doan 
Past Grand Master  

2011 Grand Lodge 
Legislation – 

“The Doan Commentaries” 
 

Again we will have some important 
legislative decisions to be made at our 
Grand Lodge Sessions next month.  Be 
prepared to discuss the nineteen new 
2011 Resolutions and the three 
Carryovers at your September Stated 
Meeting, before your officers vote in San 
Francisco.  Any Grand Master Decisions/ 
Recommendations will also be reviewed.  
All Lodge Brethren will benefit from the 
explanation of the legislation to be given 
by Most Worshipful Steve.  NOTE:  This 
meeting is for Master Masons only. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
On Tuesday, Aug. 16, Lynn Wallingford, 
our Division 5 AGL, will be honored by 

Conejo Valley Lodge 807 at a Reception 
for him.  Social 6:30 p.m., dinner 7 p.m. 

$20.  Call 805-497-3701. 
 

And the brethren of Burbank Lodge 406 
will be congratulating Jeff Yates as the 

Grand Sword Bearer this year, on 
Thursday, Aug. 25.  Social 6 p.m., dinner 

6:30 p.m.  $10.  Call 818-846-3607 
 

Don’t forget Ionic-Composite Lodge’s 
Lecture Series event on August 31 – a 
Q&A Discussion with PGM R. Stephen 

Doan.  Call 310-657-2628. 
 

 
 

 

Henry Wilson Coil Library 
Exhibits in London  

The Library and Museum of Freemasonry 
for the United Grand Lodge of England, 
located in Freemason’s Hall in London, in 
honor of (?) the anniversary of America’s 
Independence Day, is currently displaying 
a new Exhibit: The Patriot Mason: 
Freemasonry in American Society.  It 
details the role of Freemasonry in 
American society from the 18th Century 
through the present day.  As part of the 
collection on display, two artifacts from 
our Grand Lodge’s H. W. Coil Library and 
Museum are on loan.  An armband from 
the Masonic Ambulance Corps and a 
Knights Templar Fatigue Uniform Cap 
(Kepi). 
And for those of you going to our Annual 
Communications in September who while 
there may wish to explore the latest 
collection being displayed in the H. W. 
Coil Library, consider visiting their 
current Exhibit, “The Legacy of the 
American Anti-Masonic Period, 1826-
1838”.  Drop in and take a look! 

LEADERS HONORED 
IN LOS ANGELES 

Two of our concordant Bodies will hold 
special Receptions this month.  Al 

Malaikah Shrine will honor our Grand 
Master on Sunday, August 28, starting at 

4 P.M.  $25.00. 
The San Fernando Valley York Rite 

Bodies are welcoming Illus. Potentate 
Sam Pitassi on Friday, August 5, starting 

at 6 P.M.  Casual. 
* See attached Flyers for details * 

 

 

 
CREATE A MASONIC 

EDUCATION 
PROGRAM! 

Based on your inputs to Grand Lodge 
over the past half year, the Strategic 
Plan formulated for California Masonry 
covering the next five years includes the 
development of Masonic Education as a 
major priority in each Lodge.  A 
number of resources are now in process 
of being developed to assist the Lodges 
in this important activity, from a new 
coaching program to developing 
informational DVDs and increasing 
educational events.  Also improved 
candidate education, with new resources, 
is in process. 
An excellent way for your Lodge to 
begin to offer a meaningful and 
attractive education program to your 
members is by reviewing and adopting 
the guidelines described in the June 
2011  “Leader” publication provided by 
Grand Lodge.  You can access this 
publication on the Grand Lodge Web 
Site, under “News and Events”.  Get one 
of your Brothers to take this project on 
as a key activity for your Lodge!  It will 
reap super results once you get started! 

 

Cigars under the Stars! 
(Seventh Annual Al Malaikah Fund Raiser) 

August 20, 5 PM 
$25 Dinner; $50 incl. 3 cigars 

Great Dinner, Fun, Music, 
Fellowship, Ladies Welcome 

Call the Shrine 213-748-0173 
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